
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I’m a student in Victoria and I want to express my support for the BC Housing and Our Place project at 
225 Russell street. It’s very important to me that the city of Victoria invests in our community and 
supports those that are struggling financially, mentally, and physically. This project is a great first step in 
reducing the housing crisis we have been facing for years in Victoria. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sky Dragushan 
 



Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I would like to voice my support for the supportive housing facility at 225 Russell Street, and implore the 
Mayor and Council to approve this project. This type of development is badly needed in the city, and will 
help house those most vulnerable in our community. I live next to a supportive mental health housing 
facility in Jubilee, and I can vouch for the fact that this type of housing is needed all over the city and can 
be built and operate while maintaining the safety and integrity of the surrounding neighbourhood. 
Permanent and secure housing should be available for all of those living in this city; approving this 
project is a step in the right direction and will be improve the lives of many who are struggling to find 
stability in the current housing crisis.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
Ethan Smith 
2310 Trent St, 
 



I am in favor of the support housing initiative. 
I live in Esquimalt 
This is a dire need and the humane thing to do if we want to call ourselves a civilized society. 
Thank you 
Carsten kroon 
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